
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff and Physicians  

From: Pierre Noel, PRH President and CEO 

Date: September 8, 2022 

Subject: Flag Lowering  

 

Please note that the flag at Pembroke Regional Hospital has been 

lowered to half-mast in honour of Queen Elizabeth II who passed away 

this afternoon at age 96.  

Her death brings to a close a reign that spanned seven decades. 

Our healthcare team joins those around the world mourning her loss.  

Our flag will remain at half-mast until the day of her funeral.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


